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March 9, 1993
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Roy J. Caniano,
Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
' Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

RE: Follow up reply to a Notice of Violation
License ~No. 21-01190-05
Docket No. 030-02005

Dear-Mr. Caniano,

This letter refers to our previous correspondence. dated February
17,.1993, and addresses the concerns brought forth'by Mr. Michael'
McCann of the licensing division as relayed to our RSO, Mr. Ross
Bunting, during their telephone conversation of' March 5.

We confirm that the' RSO will be on site at Detroit - Riverview
Hospital on at least a weekly basis for a minimum of four hours.
We confirm that he will be actively involved in the radiation
safety programs of the-nuclear medicine section to insure the safe
and proper use of licensed materials. This will_ include active
participation in the quality management program, the evaluation of
misadministrations, the review of required records, instructions to
personnel (Part 19 requirements, ALARA, and proper procedures) , the
review- of written policies and- procedures, and an' active
" performance basis" review of daily activities and procedures. To
insure-proper communication, we have appointed Mr. William Sims,-
Radiology-Department Director, to act as an on-site liaison with
the RSO.

Please contact me if further information is needed.

Sincerely, ,/j
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Jyck Ryan J .D., F.A.C.P.E.
President and Chief Executive Officer
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